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○ On March 24, the IAEA review team in Japan visited the Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Station 
and observed the sampling of ALPS treated water from the measurement/confirmation facility.
○ This is the second time that the IAEA has observed sampling this year (1st time: February).
○ A portion of the sampled water shall be analyzed at an IAEA research facility in order to verify 
TEPCO's analysis method and results.
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